
Screening checks
are now monitored.

Starting 1 July 2017, the DCSI Screening Unit will monitor new 
information that may change the clearance status of individuals.

Why the change?

The new screening system has been 
introduced to help reduce the risk of 
harm to children and vulnerable people. 

Until now, screening only reviewed and 
assessed an individual’s relevant history once 
every three years, the new system will monitor 
information to help better protect children and 
vulnerable people. 

How will it work?

New information from SA Police (SAPOL) and 
the Department for Child Protection (DCP) will 
be used by the DCSI Screening Unit to ensure 
individual clearances are current. 

•	 Only relevant information, including offences 
will be used to reassess clearances.  

•	 Only individuals with a current valid DCSI 
clearance will be monitored. 

If a reassessment changes the 
clearance status of an individual:

•	 the individual and their employer 
(who requested the screening) will be 
notified 

•	 the individual will need to return their 
clearance letter to the DCSI Screening Unit.

For more information

	 www.twitter.com/SA_DCSI

	 www.facebook.com/dcsisa

	 www.screening.dcsi.sa.gov.au


